City of Niederwald - Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed FY2023‐24 Budget

[bookmark: _GoBack]A Public Hearing will be conducted to consider the FY2023‐24 Proposed Budget for the City of Niederwald.  The Public Hearing will be held during a special City Council meeting on Thursday, September 28, 2023, at 7:00 P.M. at City Hall, located at 8807 Niederwald Strasse, Niederwald, TX 78640. The FY2023‐24 Proposed Budget for the City of Niederwald will not raise more revenue from total property taxes than last year’s budget. 
